
House  Approves  Bill
Overhauling  Natural  Gas
Pipeline Permits

The U.S. House of Representatives has approved
the Natural Gas Pipeline Permitting Reform Act
bipartisan bill (H.R. 161), legislation that
could  speed  up  the  permit  process  for  the
construction of natural gas pipelines, reports
Pennsylvania Business Daily.

Co-sponsored  by  Rep.  Tim  Murphy  (R-PA),  the  bill  seeks
to  eliminate  permit  regulations  that  are  hindering  the
extraction, transportation and distribution of shale gas.

The bill now must be voted on by the U.S. the Senate.

Read the story.
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